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Commissioners,
I support staffs' recommendations regarding the Humboldt Bay Trail South Project
which propose that the Commission approve the required permits for this trail. Increasingly
bicyclists and pedestrians are using the northern portion of this trail. Completion of the trail
will encourage even more users.
Nancy Ihara
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